
From: Lily Cogdill
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/5/2017 3:29:09 PM
Subject: RE: Monday

Hey,
 
I understand that you called Janice also. You’ll be happy to know that she was able to find an award winning clogger 
and a clarinet player to preform since the Lt. Governor will not be able to attend. Whew! She did ask if he would be 
available on August 14th or October 9th ? Would you mind checking with the Lt. Gov if he is available?
 
Thank you,
 
Lily
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 4:19 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Monday
 
Please let Lebanon Baptist know we won't be there on Monday
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone

mailto:Lily%20Cogdill
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

